
From: Borak, Mary Jo
Sent: 3/7/2013 8:00:05 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Rahman, Junaid (junaid.rahman@cpuc.ca.gov); ED Tariff Unit

(edtariffunit@cpuc.ca.gov); Sterkel, Merideth "Molly"
(MeridethMolly.Sterkel@cpuc.ca.gov); Payne, Lon (Lon.Payne@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Mulligan, Jack M. (jack.mulligan@cpuc.ca.gov); Rosauer, Michael 
(michael.rosauer@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E quarterly briefing on transmission and substation projects 

Meredith
That resolution was approved a couple of weeks ago. Both AL 4058 and AL 4066 have been approved. I thought 
that PG&E had been notified. I am CCing our ED tariff unit and Lon Payne and others on this email so they can 
follow up with some formal notification to you. I am in Sacramento and will not be in the office tomorrow or I 
would follow up myself. Sorry for the omission and confusion.
Mary Jo

From: Allen, Meredith [MEAe@pge.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 6:48 PM
To: Borak, Mary Jo
Cc: Sterkel, Merideth "Molly"
Subject: Re: PG&E quarterly briefing on transmission and substation projects

That works great.

Also, do you know the status of the resolution on AL 4066? Paul Clanon's office had a question on it a couple of 
weeks ago but we never saw the resolution. I'm wondering if we missed it.

Thanks,
Meredith

On Mar 7, 2013, at 6:33 PM, "Borak, Mary Jo"
<maryjo.borak@cpuc .ca.gov<mailto:marvio.borak@cpuc.ca.gov» wrote:

thanks. I think we shoud plan on a 90 minute meeting.

From: Allen, Meredith [MEAe@pge.com<mailto:MEAe@pge.com>]
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 5:47 PM 
To: Borak, Mary Jo; Kraska, David (Law)
Subject: RE: PG&E quarterly briefing on transmission and substation projects

Hi Mary Jo,

I will find a few dates and send to you.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Borak, Mary Jo lmailto:maryio.borak@cpuc.ca.govl
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Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 1:39 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith; Kraska, David (Law)
Subject: PG&E quarterly briefing on transmission and substation projects

Hi David and Meredith
Can you suggest a few dates and times in April when we can get together and discuss upcoming PG&E projects? 
I will check on availability of staff and energy division management and let you know what time will work. 
Thanks for your help 
Mary Jo

Mary Jo Borak 
Supervisor
Infrastructure Permitting and CEQA 
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commisssion 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
415 703-1333
bor@cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:bor@cpuc.ca.gov>

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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